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No.21

Dear Parents and Carers

In school this week…
It was lovely to see so many of you at parents’evening this week.  If you were unable to attend, please contact the office to arrange a convenient time.

We are very pleased to announce the winners of our Special Card/ Aims and Values poster competition.  Congratulations go to Emily and Jasmine Green for their special card design and Fiona Leggate for her Aims and Values poster.  They will be working with Mr Wood and me next week to publish their designs.

The children in KS2 were treated to a live concert from Sonrisa - a Latin American band - As well as enjoying the chance to listen to live Salsa, Rumba and Bossa Nova music, the children also had the chance to learn all about the cultural and musical history of Latin music.
We would like to thank Mrs Melvin for coming into school to talk to KS1 about healthy eating as part of out healthy me, healthy you, healthy us topic.  She spoke about the NHS Food Guide and how important an active life style is to stay fit and healthy.  The children also learnt a very catchy ‘5-a-day’ song.
You may have seen Year 6 out and about this week in the village as part of their Bikeability training. The course helps the children to develop the skills and confidence required to cycle safely on the roads. The instructors have been very impressed with their lively attitude and report they are all now biking experts! Well done Year 6!

Letters are going home with the children today about tickets for the Years 3/4/5.  As we have done previously, due to our hall’s capacity limit, we will operate a ticket system. Each family will be allocated 2 tickets.  Please do not bring children under secondary school age to the evening performance.  If you need childcare for Reception, Key Stage 1 or Year 6 siblings while you are watching the evening performance, the DX Club are offering a special session for this purpose.  Please contact Lisa Wood regarding this thedxclub@hotmail.co.uk .  Tickets will be on a first come, first served basis - please indicate on sheet which performance you would like tickets for.  Any spare tickets will be allocated nearer the time – again on a first come, first served basis.  We will try our best to accommodate everyone. 
KS1 children continue to enjoy their Forest School sessions.
You may have heard in news reports today about the ‘Worth Less?’ campaign focused on school funding. As I begin the process of building our school budget for the new financial year, school funding is high priority. I have attached a letter giving further information about the campaign.



Relief catering assistants needed! - We are delighted that our school kitchen is fully staffed and Tina and her team are doing a great job.  As we are now running our own catering and don’t have the back-up of a larger organisation, there are going to be times when extra help is needed.  Is there anyone who would be interested in joining a bank of relief staff who we could call in the event of an emergency?  The rate of pay is good and we will train you.  The hours for relief staff are generally 11.00-1.30 pm.  If you are interested, please call Sarah Cahill or email the school office.  We would love to hear from you.

Coming up….

[image: ]

On Friday 29th March, we will be holding a Mother’s Day Assembly which we are incorporating into a Wellbeing day in school.  We would like to invite all our mums to come along to this special assembly at 9.00am, followed by a very short –fun – session of yoga!  Once chilled out and relaxed, mums can enjoy a tea/coffee and slice of cake in the community room.  The children will have their yoga sessions throughout the day. A letter is attached, please return the slip / send an email if you are able to make this assembly so we have a rough idea of numbers, 

Celebration Assembly on 18th March has moved to 1.15pm for any parents who would like to join us.

Don’t forget…
Please can we remind parents of Year 5 and 6 children of the payment dates for this year’s trips. The third payment of £50 is due for Manor Adventure on the 29th March, please ensure you are up to date with previous payments. 
The final payment of £20 for Eaton Vale was due on the 1st March. Could we ask that this payment is made as soon as possible in order that we are up to date with the booking schedule.



Yours sincerely

Suzanne Blackburne-Maze
Headteacher


		Lunches for week beginning Monday 11th March.  
	
	Red Option
	Green Option (usually Vegetarian)
	Blue Option
(Light bite)

	Monday
	Chicken Korma
	Jacket potato and cheese
	Ham roll and salad

	Tuesday
	Fajita wrap
	Vegetable wrap
	Cheese wrap

	Wednesday
	Roast Turkey
	Quorn sausage
	Chicken and mayo roll 

	Thursday
	Pepperoni pizza
	Cheese pizza
	Egg roll  and salad

	Friday
	Breaded fish
	Veggie fingers
	Tuna and cucumber baguette







	


Diary Dates
	Friday 15 March
	Comic Relief, Word Book Day Celebration

	Monday 18 March
	1.15pm Celebration Assembly

	Tuesday 26 March
	9.30 – 10.30am KS2 Production

	Thursday 28 March
	6.00 – 7.00pm KS2 Production

	Friday 29 March
	Mothers Day Assembly/Wellbeing Day

	Tuesday 2 April
	Yr6 and Reception weighing and measuring

	Friday 5 April
	Spring term closes

	Tuesday 23 April
	Training Day

	Wednesday 24 April
	Summer term starts

	Friday 26th April
	KS2 swimming lessons start – timetable to follow.

	Monday 6 May
	May Day

	Tuesday 7 and Wednesday 8 May
	Year 5 residential – Eaton vale

	Monday 13 – Friday 17 May
	SATs

	Monday 27 to Friday 31 May
	Half-term

	Monday 3 June
	Training Day

	Wednesday 5 – Friday 7 June
	Year 6 residential – Norfolk Lakes

	Tuesday 25 June
	Last gym session

	Thursday 27 June
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Class Photos

	Wednesday 24 July
	Summer term closes

	Wednesday 4 September
	Autumn term starts.

	Monday 19 – Friday 25 October
	Half-term

	Wednesday 18 December
	Autumn term closes
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World Book Day / Comic Reli

~ Friday 15" March

We are excited o be combining our World Book Day celebrations with Comic Relief this year. Throughout
the day, the children wil be participating in a variety of fun activities on the theme of World Book Day —
“Share a story’ and learning more about the important work of Comic Relief.

To support this theme, we are inviting parents and carers to come into school at 3:00pm on the day to
share a favourite story from home with your children. Further details of this activity will follow and we
look forward to welcoming as many family members as possible.

In order to raise money for Comic Relief, we are invit
the day in exchange for  voluntary contribution of £1.

the chil

ren to come to school in non-uniformon

Finally, we will be running a secondhand book sale after school on Thursday 14* and Friday 15* March. If
you have any well-read and loved books that you would be able to donate, they will be gratefully received

school during the first two weeks after half term. Proceeds from this sale will also go to support the vital
‘work of Comic Relef.
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